
    

Another Construction of the Railway Junction Plzeň 

Begins. Even Bridges over Mikulášská Street Will Be 

Repaired. 

The next stage of modernization of the Plzeň main station was ceremonially launched 

today by a gesture of tapping on a railway track with the participation of 

representatives of the main investor Správa železniční dopravní cesty (SŽDC), of the 

co-investor the statutory city of Plzeň and of representatives of the Plzeň Region and 

others. The goal of the launched construction is rebuilding the junction to a state that 

corresponds to its importance and the current requirements for competitive rail 

services. 
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